
January 2017 

Dear benefactors, sponsors, friends, 

CHEERS TO THE NEW YEAR! 

The best things to wish you are all the things you give to others;  

bliss, happiness, laughter, and so much love… 

 
Notebooks for all students! 

 

 
AH tea and hot chocolate for Children Fund parents! 



 
Brand-new school uniforms; shirt + trousers or skirt! 

 

  
Staples roller ball pens, mugs, tea, and hot chocolate for (government) teachers!  



 
School material; pens, pencils, pencil case, dictionary, calculator, et al.! 

 

 
DE mugs, AH tea and hot chocolate for Battambang team! 

Dear friends, 

Thanks to you looking back with joy on 2016 and looking forward to the New Year! 

Best wishes for a wonderful year. 

Much love and many miracles to you all. 

 

Don Bosco Battambang staff 


